THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN



Gregory L. Fenves
110 Inner Campus Drive
Austin, Texas 78712
512-471-1232 | president@utexas.edu

April 3, 2018

Dr. Daina R. Berry Department of History GAR 1.104 (B7000)

Dear Dr. Berry:

I am pleased to appoint you to The University of Texas at Austin Police Oversight Committee. Your three-year term will begin September 1, 2018, and end August 31, 2021. The Police Oversight Committee promotes the security and safety of the university community by ensuring that The University of Texas Police Department's policies, practices and operations respect our constitutional rights and the core values of the university.

I wish you the best during your term. I am grateful for your willingness to serve in this important role.

Sincerely.

Gregory L. Fenves

President

cc: Alan Friedman, Secretary, General Faculty and Faculty Council Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty